
UMW Minutes – December 12, 2015 

Christmas Luncheon at The Depot 

 
In Attendance: Nancy Dickinson, Sherrie Cottrell, Pearl Shumway, Marilyn Majorowicz 

 

 

Business:  We talked about the First Aid Kits that P. Barb was suggesting that we buy and Nancy 

offered to follow up on what was needed for each kit and if there was any expense she would submit a 

bill to the UMW.  Also we talked about the shut ins that we have in our church.  Sherrie visits Maxine 

Armes and Pearl volunteered Everett to visit Dorothy Gillette.  Any one that is interested in doing some 

visiting during the holidays can call the office to find out who they can visit. 

 

We blessed 5 quilts made by the Piecing Together Quilting Group and Pearl took them to Everett  and 

he will distribute them. 

 

We enjoyed a very nice lunch and exchanged a white elephant gift. 

 

Next UMW meeting is scheduled for April 9
th

 at the Church. 


